
REMINDER TO ALL 
MEMBERS

The government has heightened enforcement 
on vaping, with enhanced HSA checks and 

patrols island-wide.

Please note that vaping is strictly prohibited 
within Club premises. Any violation may result 
in serious consequences which could lead to a 

temporary closure of the Club.

We seek your understanding and cooperation 
to ensure the Club remains fully compliant with 

all regulations.

Thank you for helping us maintain a safe and 
responsible environment.

The Management 
24 September 2025
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